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NOTIFICATION 

It is learnt from a message received from Microsoft that e-mail account of West 

Bengal Group-D Recruitment Board (wbgdrb2018@hotmail.com) has been 

temporarily suspended. It is presumed that this e-mail ID may have been hacked by 

some unscrupulous persons for performing some illegal activities. 

In view of above, it is hereby notified that the said hotmail account of the Board is 

being closed with immediate effect. The new e-mail ID of the Board will be notified 

in the Board website in due course. 

     Sd/- 
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